






Mahalo, Jimmy!
James Tanabe, who served as editor of the MIS Veterans 
Club newsletter, has retired after 10 years at the helm of 
this publication.

He has been a conscientious and devoted writer, edi-
tor, and manager for the newsletter, enabling the club to 
keep its members well-informed.

Mahalo nui loa, Jimmy!

Do You Have E-Mail?
We want to improve communication with MIS Veterans 
Club members and newsletter subscribers.

E-mail presents a terrific means of notifying you of 
upcoming events and sending last-minute reminders 
about our Bonenkai, the Christmas party, and many 
other activities. It will save some of the expense of alert-
ing you of MIS activities because our primary means of 
communication is our mailed newsletter, which we only 
publish every two months. E-mail would also enable you 
to share our activities with your family and friends.

We have e-mail addresses for a few of you, but we’d 
like more of you to help the MIS Veterans Club by sharing 
your e-mail address with us.

Please send it to: misveteranshawaii@gmail.com 
Mahalo for your cooperation.
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